From the Department of Administrative Services recommending adoption of the following:




File No. –

A RESOLUTION
WHEREAS, the current contract with Public Financial Management, Inc. expired in 2010; and

WHEREAS, requests for proposal were issued in February and advertised in the Daily Reporter and the Bond Buyer; and

WHEREAS, a four-member panel was assembled and consisted of a representative from Corporation Counsel, County Board staff, Department of Administrative Services- Fiscal Affairs and a researcher from the Public Policy Forum; and

WHEREAS, the County received two responses:  Public Financial Management, Inc., and ACM Partners; and


WHEREAS, the panel reviewed all of the responses and ranked them according to their qualifications; and

WHEREAS, based on the responses to the request for proposal and interview, the panel selected Public Financial Management (PFM), Inc. to continue as the County’s financial advisor; and


WHEREAS, the panel consensus recommended that the County Executive select Public Financial Management, Inc. to serve as the County’s financial advisor; and

WHEREAS, PFM consistently ranks as a leading independent financial advisory firm and demonstrated strength in a variety of financial services. In addition to its substantial experience with general obligation and revenue bond transactions; and   

WHEREAS, PFM provides financial advisory services involving capital budgeting, debt policy development and transaction management; strategic consulting involving benchmarking, budget monitoring, and labor-management; and investment advisory services involving cash management, cash flow forecasting and arbitrage rebate compliance; and 

WHEREAS, partnering with PFM as the Disadvantage Business Enterprise is Peralta Garcia Solutions, which provides financial advisory and management consulting, as well as planning and project management services; and


WHEREAS, the fees for PFM are $175 per hour for the Managing Director, $175 per hour for a Senior Managing consultant, $150 per hour for a Consultant and $110 per hour for an Associate, which are the same rate that the County has been charged since 2005; now, therefore,

BE IT RESOLVED, the DAS recommends to the Finance and Audit Committee and the County Board of Supervisors approval to execute a contract with Public Financial Management, Inc. and Peralta Garcia Solutions to serve as the County’s financial advisors for 2011 to 2013, with an option to renew the contract for three years.
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